S 0 U T H South Harringay School

Pemberton Road

HARRINGAY London

N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Thursday, 25 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Reminder: School Uniform Expectations

We would like to remind all families of our school uniform policy, which applies to all children in Reception
and Years 1-6.

Please ensure your child comes to school in full uniform each day, including:
e Correct footwear — black shoes or black trainers only
e School sweatshirts, fleeces or cardigans — blue, with or without the logo
e No jeans, tracksuits, or branded clothing
On PE days, children must wear:
e A plain white T-shirt or school polo shirt (no branded T-shirts or football shirts)
e Plain shorts and trainers or plimsolls
e In colder weather, a plain tracksuit (no logos)
We also remind families that jewellery is not permitted, apart from small stud earrings. Children should
not wear makeup, including coloured lip gloss or nail polish, as this is not in line with our school

expectations.

Please ensure all items are clearly labelled. If you need support with uniform, including second-hand
items, please contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support in helping all pupils take pride in their appearance and school.
Kind regards,

lan Scotchbrook



Headteacher



